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Pupils of the 
week 

Clara Baxter 

Sophia Maylard 

Alfie Bradshaw 

Ross Grimbley 

Teddy McManus 

Molly Rathbone 

Arthur Jones 

Ben Bartliff 

Home              

discussion    

question 

Stan asked… If 

you could choose 

what was at the 

end of a rainbow, 

what 

would it 

be ?  

Our new curriculum is well under way and it’s been great to see children learning through fun! Our new curriculum is 

bespoke to Roseberry and is written with reference to our local context to meet the individual needs of children within 

our school family.  It is written with reference to three main drivers:                                                                                            

Aspiration – We want our children to have ambition and possess the desire to challenge themselves, to have         

aspirations for the future and take pride in their own and others’ work. We want our children to grow into confident, 

active citizens, recognising and investing in their own personal growth.  We will open their minds to the possibilities for 

their future lives.                                                                                                                                                            

Culture and Community – We want our children to have an awareness of the diversity within their community, the 

UK and the wider world; a sense of where they live and pride in their heritage as well as a broad knowledge of other   

cultures.  We will give our children background knowledge of the world that they need to develop inference skills and 

understanding (cultural capital).                                                                                                                                                           

Environment – We want our children to be excited about the natural world they live in - to develop passion,                 

curiosity and awe and wonder of the world and understand their personal responsibilities for the environment. We will 

use our outdoor environment creatively to develop problem solving skills and resilience.                                             

We will soon be able to add blogs to our new website so that you may see our curriculum in action!  Mrs Channing 

Welcome, Mrs Maylard                                                                                                         

I am delighted to welcome Mrs Maylard into our school family as a General Teaching Assistant. 

I am sure that everyone will make her feel most welcome. Our children with Special                 

Educational Needs and Disabilities will benefit greatly from her skills and experience. 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Prizes Galore at Stokesley Show!                                                                                             

It was a pleasure working with Mr and Mrs Murton and their children and Miss Tucker 

last Friday after school, displaying children’s work in the Children’s Tent at Stokesley 

Show. I was delighted to see that lots of children from Roseberry won prizes for      

beautiful art work, handwriting, collage and models. Congratulations to everyone who 

won a prize and to all of the children whose work was displayed.  

Sad news for Roseberry…                                                                                                      
I am sad to announce that our much loved Administrator, Miss Charlton, has decided 

to leave her position at Roseberry. I know that she is looking forward to spending 
more time with her family and wish her luck and happiness for her future. I offer 

heartfelt thanks for all that she has done for our school and hope her last weeks here 
as a staff member are full of happiness! Three cheers for Miss Charlton! 

Let’s see how grown up our Year Threes can be!                                                      
Our Year Three children are now so grown up that we are going to trial them lining up 
on the upper playground without their grown ups from   Monday next week. This will 

mean that they should make their way to the upper playground, with their friends, 
from 8.45am.  

We are now collecting ALDI stickers - please ask for them when you shop and bring them into school! 



Issue 195 27th September 2019 

Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

 

                                                                  After School Clubs  *A charge applies for clubs run by external providers 

 

 

 

 

Monday 

3.00pm – 3.45pm                        

Mrs Duffy 
**Homework Club 
(Y2 – Y6) 
Learning Lounge in Lower School 
  

**For your child to access    
Homework Club, please email 
Lesley at 
l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org to 
reserve a place. Children will not 
be allowed to turn up to sessions 
without a secured place. 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Dance/Gymnastics 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

 

 

Tuesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Game Of Actual Life 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

12.10pm – 12.35pm 
Mrs Murton and Mrs Channing 
Choir 

No letter needed, just turn up to 

the Lower School Hall! 

Please let Mrs Channing know if 

you would like to run a club or 

start a school sports team and are 

happy to go through a DBS check 

to do so! 
 

 

Wednesday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 

*Unique Sports 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

If you would like music instrumental tuition for your child, the North 

Yorkshire Music Hub website has lots of information about the service 

they provide. There is an online form to apply for lessons at: 

www.northyorkshiremusichub.co.uk 

Please note there is a charge for these lessons. 
 

 

Thursday 

3.00pm – 4.15pm 
Simon Carson Sports School 
*Multi Skills 
(EYFS – Y6) 
Lower School Hall 

  

 

 

 

Friday 

3.00pm – 4.45pm 
Mark Cromack 
*Football 
(Y1 – Y6) 
Upper School Hall 
  

  
Please notify the school office if your child is not going to attend 

their club so that we may let providers know and they may   

adjust their attendance register accordingly. Thank you! 

September 2019 
30th Miss Burley’s class to visit Danby Moor Centre 
30th 2.30pm RAFT meeting in Mrs Channing ’s room 

October 2019 
1st 8.15am onwards – School photographer in the Lower School Hall: 8.15am parents with younger siblings, 
9am Little Bears, 9.20am school individual photographs 
2nd and 3rd Y6 Bikeability  
4th Bags2school collection - please leave bags of unwanted clothes and bedding at the Lower School front  
entrance before 9am Please note change of date! 
4th Book Fair arrives  
9th Y6 Bikeability 
10th Y6 Bikeability 
23rd 3:30 - 6:30 Parents’ evening in the lower hall 
24th 3:30 - 6:30 Parents’ evening in the lower hall 
25th  9.15am Harvest Assembly in the lower hall (whole school and parents) and flower deliveries 
(volunteers needed!). School closes for the holiday – Happy Holiday! (Return on 4th November) 

 

Rain, rain, go away! Come again another day!                                                                                 
Our drains really don’t cope every well when it rains and this results in the paths at the 
side of the lower school building flooding. During rainy weather, we ask that children in 
years EYFS, Y1, Y2 and Y3 are brought into the lower hall from 8.45am, where they will 

be looked after by a member of staff. If the side paths are flooded, children whose classrooms 
are in the lower school building will be dismissed from the front entrance at hometime. 

Apologies to Alex for missing him off the School Council members list in last 

week’s newsletter! 

mailto:l.duffy@roseberryacademy.org

